
 
 

 

Waiver Approvals  
 

The Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) approved the Partnership 
for Hope (PfH) and Missouri Children with Developmental Disabilities (MOCDD) 
Waiver Renewals and the Comprehensive and Community Support Waiver 
Amendments to align with the renewals on June 9, 2023 with the effective date 
of July 1, 2023.  
 

The Developmental Disabilities Waivers Manual will be updated with the 
changes in these applications. Information on a Division of Developmental 
Disabilities’ Service Definition Training will be forthcoming. 
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https://dmh.mo.gov/dev-disabilities/programs/waiver/partnership-for-hope
https://dmh.mo.gov/dev-disabilities/programs/waiver/partnership-for-hope
https://dmh.mo.gov/dev-disabilities/programs/waiver/mocdd
https://dmh.mo.gov/dev-disabilities/programs/waiver/comprehensive
https://dmh.mo.gov/dev-disabilities/programs/waiver/community-support
https://dmh.mo.gov/dev-disabilities/programs/waiver/manuals

